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Salto Gymnastics Club: Fee Policy 

Fee Structure 

Salto Gymnastics Club require payment for Fee’s in advance of the month, via our class management 
system COACHA (Go Cardless Direct Debit). All direct debits are set up for the 28th of the month. It will 
depend on your individual bank as to when this is collected.  

The class fees are worked out on a 48-week basis and spread across the year, this is to allow for bank 
holidays and club events or planned club closures that may stop your child’s class from running. Salto will 
endeavour to offer ‘make-up’ classes where the Club in specific circumstances such as coach illness, has 
been unable to fulfil its objectives as this may occur from time to time. 

 

Club Membership (Annual)  

Salto Membership is payable within 2 weeks’ of joining Salto Gymnastics Club. This is collected via COACHA 
renewal will be via the COACHA System – by the 1st October each year.  

Salto Club Membership/Regional Affiliation is non-refundable.  

 

British Gymnastics Membership/Insurance (Annual) 

British Gymnastics Membership is collected by British Gymnastics, as a Club affiliated to our Governing 
Body this Membership is a mandatory requirement of Salto Gymnastics Club, any queries regarding 
Refunds should be made directly to the organisation: customersupport@british-gymnastics.org  

One month’s Fees is required in lieu of cancellation however the management team reserves the right to 
waive said requirement in exceptional circumstances when considering our charitable objectives.  

Non-Payment of Fees: Should payment not be received we reserve the right to remove your child from the 
Register. If fee’s are not paid your child will be unable to train until the outstanding balance is paid. 

 

In the circumstance of Injury or Illness lasting longer than 6 weeks:  

 Half Fees will be offered by the Club to keep your child’s space when absent with any Injury or 
Illness lasting over 6 weeks on their existing Register.  
 

 Full Fees should be restored on the child’s return to the Club.  
 

 Parents/Guardians can choose to cease payment – the child’s space will not be held on their 
existing Register; we will source a space on the child’s return but will not guarantee to return the 
child to the previous class attended.  
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Where conditions are beyond the control of Salto management, we reserve the right to seek a 
solution than is neither disadvantageous to Salto nor also fair within our obligations to our 
members. 
 
All enquires or queries regarding Fee’s should be directed to the Administration Team in the first 
instance - reception@saltogym.org 


